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PAUL E RUSSELL 
PPL SERVICES CORPORATION 
TWO NORTH NINTH ST 
ALLENTOWN PA 18101 
 

Re: PPL Electric Utilities Corporation  
 Petition For Approval of a Default Service Program and Procurement Plan for the 

Period January 1, 2011 through May 31, 2013 
 Results of Request for Proposals Process – First Solicitation  

 
Dear Mr. Russell: 
 
  On August 12, 2009, PPL Electric Utilities Corporation (PPL Electric) filed the results of 
its Request for Proposals (RFP) Process and Rules, including the proposed bid results from the first of 
several solicitations (First Solicitation), for provider of last resort service for all Residential and Small 
Commercial and Industrial Customers electing to receive default service from PPL Electric beginning 
January 1, 2011, at Docket No. P-2008-2060309.  The First Solicitation includes results for three RFPs: 
a full requirements RFP, a block energy RFP and an alternative energy credits RFP.  All RFPs apply to 
the 5-month supply period starting on January 1, 2011 and ending on May 31, 2011. 
 
  This filing is submitted in accordance to the RFP Process and Rules filed by PPL Electric 
on July 1, 2009.  The RFP Process and Rules were filed pursuant to the Commission’s Opinion and 
Order, entered June 30, 2009, at Docket No. P-2008-2060309. 
 
  PPL Electric requests that the Commission approve the bid results from the First 
Solicitation on or before August 13, 2009. 
  
  Further investigation does not appear to be warranted at this time, since the bid results 
from the First Solicitation appear to have been conducted in accordance with the RFP Process and 
Rules, filed pursuant to the Commission’s Opinion and Order. 
 
  Therefore, we approve the bid results submitted for the First Solicitation. 
  
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
  Please direct any questions to Paul Diskin, Energy Manager, Bureau of Fixed 
Utility Services, at (717) 214-5558. 
 
  Sincerely, 
 
 
 
  James J. McNulty 
  Secretary 
 
Cc: David B. MacGregor, Post & Schell, P.C. (electronic and first class mail) 
 Paul E. Russell, PPL Services Corporation (electronic mail) 
 Doug Stinner, PPL Services Corporation (electronic and first class mail) 
 Elaine McDonald, Bureau of Fixed Utility Services 
       Kathy Aunkst, Secretary’s Bureau  
 Parties of Record 


	  James J. McNulty

